
9.28.21 Meeting Notes - Healthy Community Circle 
4:00 - 5:00 pm via Zoom 

 
Present: Kathryn Alexander, Frances Goodrow, Judy Westlake 
 
Kathryn plans to speak with Scott Fitzgerald about rearranging the Small Group Ministry page 
on the website to position the Touchstones journal at the top for easy access. She is also 
updating the page to reflect the October issue. Kathryn will ask Scott how our circle can post 
minutes on the website Logbook. 
 
It was suggested that the Healthy Community Circle wait to assign its own dynamic governance 
roles until the Operations Circle is up and running. The book Many Voices, One Song provides 
a simple explanation on dynamic governance. 
 
The start of the three small Touchstones groups was discussed. Kurt Loadman, the publisher of 
Touchstones provides a lot of supplementary material with each issue. He is slated to give a 
Soul Weaving sermon sometime this fall. 
 
Frances will post a spot in the INUUC newsletter requesting input on topics for HCC-hosted 
workshops. The church has money committed for two workshops from the PNW District of the 
UUA, to be held between now and June 30, 2022. Facilitators are available to run the 
workshops and meet with people one-on-one, on topics that could range from healing to hard 
conversations to trauma work, or other topics members might suggest. 
 
Judy is interested in initiating church activities that will bring people together, especially as 
winter is approaching. These might include book clubs, hiking groups, outdoor sermons. She 
will check out the INUUC Facebook page and the newsletter as possible vehicles for posting 
ideas and encouraging people to participate. 
 
We should start posting our meetings on the INUUC webpage calendar. Frances will be 
responsible for this. Kathryn will ask Jerry White to join the Healthy Community Circle. 
 
Notes: Frances Goodrow 


